From:

To: Emma Barnet
Subject: Moss Vale Plastics Recycling Facility
Date: Sunday, 29 October 2023 5:52:17 PM

Re Moss Vale Plastics Recycling Facility Amended Application (SSD - 9409987

Dear Emma,

NB. I have not made any political donation...!

PLEASE DO NOT publish my personal details.

My submission is OPPOSED to the above mentioned amended application ...SSD 9409987
I live near Moss Vale and it freaks me out that a toxic facility of this kind would even be

This would have such a negative impact on the whole of the Southern Highlands, and certainly
reduce property values.

The strong prevailing West to South West winds would cover Bowral and Burradoo towns with
toxic fumes, and chemicals and plastic dust.

The hazardus effects would fall on all residents, and this includes the children at 3 large schools.
The potential damaging effects would be to eyes, respiration, reproduction and even form cancer
clusters.

I do not trust any promises made by this company who have admitted to no experience in plastic.

This is a devastating , unthinkable proposal which everyone is opposed except a handful, and
they have moved to Tasmania....

Wingecarribee Shire Council is not supportive and Local planning does not allow heavy industry
at this site.

IT IS AN INDUSTRIAL MONSTER WHICH WOULD DESTROY A QUIET, CLEAN AND
PEACEFUL PLACE.

The proposed building is ugly.

The fall out of chemicals and toxic dust would also fall on a large riparian area and water course
which flows into Wingecarribee River and then to Sydney water catchment.

There would be damage to critically endangered trees...Eucalyptus macarthurii..in the area.
AND

The traffic impact and movements are unknown.

In conclusion.... THIS MUST NOT HAPPEN.

Yours in distress

Mob. 0410611442
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